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November 1, 2017 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

EB-2017-0050  Hydro One Networks Inc. - Distribution Rate Application – Former 

Service Areas of Woodstock Hydro Services Inc, Norfolk Power Distribution Inc, 

Haldimand County Hydro Inc.  
 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) submitted an application on August 14, 2017 for 

the implementation of electricity distribution rates to be effective January 1, 2018 for the 

service areas formerly served by Norfolk Power Distribution Inc., Haldimand County Hydro 

Inc., and Woodstock Hydro Services Inc.  On October 27, 2017, OEB Staff contacted Hydro 

One, with followup questions regarding the continuity schedules for the former Haldimand 

County Hydro Inc. and Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. service areas.  In both instances, 

OEB Staff identified some residual balances in certain Account 1595 Sub-Accounts which 

had been cleared in prior rate cases.  OEB staff asked Hydro One to provide justification for 

disposing those amounts or to file updated Rate Generator Models which removed those 

amounts for disposition. 

 

Hydro One takes no issue with removing the nominal amounts identified by OEB staff from 

the proposed balances requested for disposition.  Hydro One does note that the residual 

balances are a credit of $143 for the former Haldimand County Hydro Inc. service area and 

$220 for the former Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. service area.  In the event that the OEB 

approved this adjustment in its decision, Hydro One would write off the credits noted above. 
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With this letter Hydro One is submitting updated Rate Generator Models for the former 

Haldimand County Hydro Inc. and Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. service areas which 

remove the residual balances in the Account 1595 Sub-Accounts identified by OEB staff.  

 

If further clarification or additional information is needed please feel free to contact us at 

Regulatory@HydroOne.com.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 

 

Frank D’Andrea  

 

Encls. 

cc Georgette Vlahos, OEB - Applications Division 


